
Tillamook County Community Advisory Council     
Wednesday, September 13, 2017, 3:00 -5:00 pm 
 

AGENDA ITEMS: 

Chair opened the meeting at 3:04.  Council approved the agenda, July minutes, introductions.   

Community Education Sub-Committee Update 

Members shared their experiences at the Huckleberry Health Fair, and we highlighted the art for our 

booth, created by a local artist.  Romy mentioned the upcoming Circles of Security Parenting session, 

which came out of the committee’s work.   

Incentive Funds Update 

Heather shared that the YMCA has received its first check from the CCO to implement the new program 

allowing CCO members to pay only 1/3 of their dues.  She requested feedback on the Incentive Funds 

Guide. 

CWIF Proposal 

Women’s Resource Center provided an update on how the CWIF funds are being used, and a proposal 

for a new CWIF request focusing on adolescents.  This will provide funding for staffing, training, new 

curriculum, and collaboration with community partners. 

CareOregon Dental Program 

Alexa Jett from CareOregon provided an update to the strategies being used to ensure dental health, as 

well as statistics around the importance of dental health, and how we are doing region and statewide in 

meeting measures intended to increase the oral health of our communities. 

CCO Birthday/art contest 

Reminder of the CCO’s 5th birthday party on September 20.  Also there will be a region-wide art contest 

for all members turning five in 2017, sponsored by the CCO. 

The meeting adjourned at 5:10pm.  The next meeting is October 11, 2017, 3:00-5:00pm at Tillamook Bay 

Community College.   


